ENV6003515R: Ecohydrological guidelines for Blanket Bog
Clarification for all tenders: 22 September 2022

Some bidders have told us the scope of work is challenging to deliver and complete by the end of March 2023. We recognise that completion of the eco-hydrological guidelines for blanket mires may not be possible by this date, and we have made indicative bids for the project to continue in 2023/24. We are not able to guarantee funding for future financial years, however, so it is important for this phase of work to make progress towards development of the guidelines, and to produce some interim deliverables.
We welcome bids which clearly state what can be realistically achieved by March 2023.

We recognise that the publication date of this notice will leave limited time for bidders to make any amendments to their tenders by the original closing date of Friday 22 September (12 noon). We are therefore extending the closing date to 12 noon on Friday 7 October 2022.

